
September 2021 

UPCOMING MEETINGS 

Meetings are open to the public and/or by Tele-Conference  
 If you would like to participate by tele-conference, please call City Hall to get the call in information  

If you have a disability that requires additional assistance please call City Hall. 
 

City Council Meeting 
Monday,  September 13th - 7:00 PM 

 

Planning Commission Meeting 
Monday, September 27th - 4:30 PM 

 

City Hall and Public Works will be CLOSED Monday, September 6th  

____________________________________________________________ 

THANK YOU TO OUR NATIONAL NIGHT 
OUT SPONSORS! 

The Crowther Family    D&W Automotive  
K&F Development    Power Chevrolet  
Stop-N-Save    Wooden Nickel  
Santiam Hospital    SCTC  
Mid Valley Dental    Roths  
Sublimity Community Auxiliary  Republic Services 
Panezanellie Breadstick Shoppe The Lovin Oven  
Bridgette Justis-Edward Jones Farmers Insurance  
Sublimity Insurance    Xylem  
Steve Wheeler Tire Center  Country Insurance  
Sublimity Building Supply   Stayton Ace Hardware  
Safeway     Sublimity Eyecare 

___________________________________________________________ 
 

Med-Project 
The city has partnered with MED-Project to provide mail back envelopes to the        

residents of Sublimity for unwanted and/or expired medication. These envelopes can 

be picked up at City Hall during regular business hours.  

__________________________________________________ 
Santiam SummerFest 

The 25th Annual Santiam SummerFest will be held in Sublimity at Church Park this 
year on September 5, 2021 from 4-10PM. Hosted by the Stayton Sublimity Chamber of 

Commerce there will be vendors, food & concessions, retail, arts & crafts, games,    
activities and a showing of Raya & the Last Dragon at 8pm! 

 

 

City of Sublimity  

245 NW Johnson St. 

PO Box 146 

Sublimity, OR 97385 

503-769-5475 

www.cityofsublimity.org 
 

__________________________________ 
 

PAY YOUR BILL ONLINE 

XPRESS BILLPAY 

Xpressbillpay.com  

View & Pay, Account History 

Paperless, Auto Pay 

 

 

The annual water quality 

report is now available 

online and at City Hall 

 

 

City Website  

The City has launched a 

new website! Check it out 

at cityofsublimity.org 
 

 
.   
Slow Down— 

Kids Crossing!  

The first day  

of school is  

this month. 

Please           

remember that speeds in a 

school zone are 20mph. Also 

stay alert to kids near the 

road! You never know if    

children are going to forget to 

look before they cross, and 

remember to give the right of 

way to kids waiting to cross 

the street. Thank you for  

helping us keep our students 

safe! 



Mayor’s Message  

 
Hello everyone,  

National Night Out was a huge success!  It was great to hear that so many people 
showed up! Thank You!!  

 

One of the last projects that Councilor Greg Atkin worked on was the new website for 
Sublimity. It is up and running, take a look at it and let us know what you think!   

Thank you to everyone that worked on this project!  
 

Another big project that we are working on is the Parks Master Plan. Currently, the 
Parks Board is having meetings to gather input on what you would like to see in   

Sublimity Parks. Now is a great time to think about what we want Sublimity to look 
like.   

 

The Chamber of Commerce will be hosting Summerfest in Church Park in Sublimity 
on Sunday, September 5th from 4-10pm. Here is the link for more information about   
Summerfest https://www.facebook.com/SantiamSummerFest  I look forward to seeing you 

in Church Park!! 

I enjoy hearing from you and as always if you have a question, comment or concern, 
feel free to contact me at james.kingsbury@cityofsublimity.org. 

 

John F. Kennedy said “Every accomplishment starts with the decision to try.”   
 

Thank you, 
Jim Kingsbury 

Sublimity Mayor 

 

Frequently asked Questions at City Hall  
Along with City Ordinance, you should always check with your CCR’s before building accessory structures or 

parking a recreational vehicle in your driveway.  CCR’s take precedence over the City Ordinances.  

Lost and Found: City Hall has a lost and found. If you have lost something in one of the City parks, be sure to check 

with City Hall to see if it has been turned in. If you find that someone has left a belonging behind, you can turn it in to 

City Hall.  

Backflow Devices: Backflow devices must be tested annually. A list of backflow inspectors can be found on the City 

website or at City Hall.                                                  

Building a fence? Please make sure you contact City Hall for a permit. Although there is no fee to build a fence, the 

city does have codes that need to be followed and they require approval.  

Building a storage shed? Sheds under 200sq feet do not require a permit. If you are  

building anything bigger you must get a structural permit from the city and follow city codes.  

Parking on Street: NO Parking of Cargo Trailers, RVs, Boats or any vehicle of any type is allowed on the street for 

more than 72 hours. 

Garage Sales: You are required to obtain a $5.00 permit from City Hall before having a garage sale.  

https://www.facebook.com/SantiamSummerFest
mailto:james.kingsbury@cityofsublimity.org

